
-----Original Message----- 
From: Pocock, Ian  
Sent: 26 January 2005 14:48 
To: 'Sarah.Cumbers@nice.nhs.uk' 
Subject: HealOzone Consultation 
 
 
 
Dear Sarah, 
 
 
 
My apologies in that we are late on the deadline for comments on the Healozone 
Assessment Report. 
 
 
 
We have only a fairly brief comment to make (detailed observations have been made 
as a part of the process by Faculty nominated experts):        
 
 
 
            The Faculty wholly supports the conclusions on page 88 of the report - the 
current evidence base for HealOzone is insufficient to draw conclusions. 
 
 
 
If it is possible for this brief comment to be included would be grateful. 
 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Ian Pocock 
 
Registrar 
 
Faculty of General Dental Practitioners (UK) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



NICE, Health Technology Appraisal, Tooth Decay-HealOzoneFrom: Bugg, Elizabeth 
[EBugg@rcseng.ac.uk] 
Sent: 23 December 2004 08:33 
To: Sarah Cumbers 
Subject: NICE, Health Technology Appraisal, Tooth Decay-HealOzone 
 
Dear Dr Cumbers  
 
Please find below a comment from Peter Sanders, Chairman of the Lay Advisory 
Group at the Faculty of General Dental Practitioners on the above report: 
 
'I support the need for further research which must also clearly identify any cost and 
pain reductions to the patient'.  
This is the groups initial comment on the technical content of the report.  
Kind regards  
 
 
 
Liz Bugg (Miss)  
Executive Assistant  
 
Faculty of General Dental Practitioners (UK) 
 
 
 




